
Hockey – Great Britain hockey
matches postponed
With the travel constraints governed by the regulations in
place in Germany, Belgium and China due to the COVID-19 global
health pandemic, the International Hockey Federation (FIH), on
request  of  the  travelling  teams  involved,  has  decided  to
postpone the following FIH Hockey Pro League matches:

Great  Britain  vs  Germany  (initially  planned  on  14  and  15
November 2020)
China vs Belgium (initially planned on 23 and 24 January 2021)

FIH will keep on monitoring the evolution of the global health
situation  closely  and  define,  together  with  the  teams
concerned and its broadcast partners, new dates for these
matches when it will be possible to do so.
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